
Request for Feedback on Code of Conduct 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to fostering a positive and 

inclusive environment, we are seeking your valuable feedback on our current Code of Conduct. 

Your input is crucial in helping us ensure that our guidelines are effective and reflective of our 

values. We invite you to share your thoughts on the following: 

• Clarity and comprehensiveness of the Code 

• Areas for improvement 

• Overall effectiveness in promoting respectful behavior 

Please reply to this email with your feedback by [deadline date]. All responses will be kept 

confidential and will be used solely for the purpose of enhancing our Code of Conduct. 

Thank you for taking the time to contribute to our community. Your feedback is greatly 

appreciated! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 


